

St Nicholas Catholic Primary School



Orthes Street Liverpool L3 5XF

Tel: 0151 709 5532

Email: nicholas-ao@st-nicholas.liverpool.sch.uk

Twitter: @stnicsliv

11th May 2018

www.stnicholasliverpool.co.uk is filled with the latest information about our school. School closes for the Half Term holiday on Friday 25th May at 3.15pm and re-opens on Monday 4th June

Dates for your Diary

Monday 14th- 18th May - Y6 SATs Week

Tuesday 5th June - Reception Class 2018 Intake Meeting at 1pm

Thursday 7th June - Class Photographs at Cathedral (Reception - Year 6) Monday 11th June - Children's University Graduation. Further details to follow

Trip Dates

Thursday 17th May - Y6 Apple Store L1

Wednesday 23rd May - Y3 & Y4 Terracotta Warriors at the World Museum Wednesday 6th June - Y5 & Y6 Terracotta Warriors at the World Museum

Monday 25th June - Y4 & Y5 Dot-Art Exhibition at LJMU

Good Shepherd Mass

The children from Years 1-6 will be attending this annual Mass at the Cathedral on Wednesday 6th June. This year the theme of the mass is 'One Body Working Together' and the children will present a cheque for £130.41 which was raised through various fundraising activities over the Lenten period.

Non Uniform Day/Crazy Hair Day

On Friday 25th May children may come into school in their own clothes and wear their hair in a crazy style for a donation of £2. All proceeds raised will be shared between the PTFA and the school fund. Please let us know if your child has any allergies to hair sprays. Further details can be found on the back of this newsletter.

Car Park

Can we please remind parents to use the pedestrian gates and paths at all times. There has been an increasing problem with children playing and running around staff cars both in the morning and at the end of the school day. The well being of our children is our main priority so we hope that you will support us in making sure all our children remain safe from harm.

Super Hero Day

Another fantastic Super Hero Day meant that we raised a massive £547.44 for the Radio City charity Cash for Kids. Thank you to every one who donated and an even bigger thank you to Miss Bell who organised the whole event.

Liverpool Metropolitan Cathedral

The Cathedral is holding 'Be a Chorister for a Day' event for girls in Year 5 on Sunday 24th June from 10.30am-4pm. For more details, and to register your place, please visit the Cathedral website: www.liverpoolmetrocathedral.org.uk/music/joining-thechoirs

Sports Day

This year sports day will be held on **Wednesday 13th June** on the JMLU grassed area which can be accessed from the school car park. Nursery, Reception, Y1 & Y2 will take place in the morning. Years 3, 4, 5, & 6 will take place in the afternoon. Once again a big thank you to JMLU for allowing this to take place.

Inspection of Religious Education

This will take place on Thursday 24th May 2018. Please see attached letter for further details.